





Softball Europe Board has been working in the past weeks on the rescheduling of the European calendar, intending to **safeguard the health** of everybody and make room for our sport and its **National movements**. Find the updated calendar here.



#SAFEATHOME

Dear >> community, if you can, **stay at home**!

When playing, being safe at home is our first goal. Let's do the same during these

Follow the rules shared by the the World Health Organization & train at home!

REDUCE THE RISK OF CORONAVIRUS INFECTION

Frequently clean hands using alcohol based hand rub or soap and water;



When coughing or sneezing cover mouth and nose with flexed elbow or tissue - throw tissue away immediately and wash hands;



Avoid close contact with anyone that has fever and cough & if you can, stay at home;



TRAIN AT HOME!

Better times will come.





IMPORTANT NOTE: from now on please use the WBSC Europe emails to contact the EFS EC and Officials

New dates for the Olympic Games in 2021 are out here.

baseballsoftball.tv is live 24/7 with games for you to enjoy.







Copyright © 2020 WBSC Europe, All rights reserved

EUROPE

Our mailing address is:

eghilardi@europeansoftball.org
Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list